
1

Gaudette, Angela

From: James Barr 
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:03 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: 4010 Avenue H Hearing

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Re:
Historic Landmark Commission Hearing, September 28, 2020
Applicant: Lindsay Shillington
Case Number: HR 20 125242 – 4010 AVENUE H

Ms. Gaudette,

My name is James Barr and am the property owner at 4110 Duval St. I am in favor of approval of the applicant’s request.
I’m a 70 year old, semi retired Architect and worked much of my career in historic preservation with Bell, Klein and
Hoffman, Page Southerland Page, The Barr Company and Travis County Facilities Management Dept.

I believe we should incentivize the sensitive remodeling, addition and preservation of most of the historic houses and
buildings in the Hyde Park Local Historic District as well as other parts of Austin. It’s one way to help keep the city vibrant
and a great place to live and work. Many of the “contributing properties” should be allowed to be sensitively remodeled
and expanded. And, in some cases demolished when too far dilapidated.

I do not wish to attend the hearing.

Thank you,
James Barr, RA, #8544
512 470 4365

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.








